
 

 

 

 

 

LIST OF CONFLICT-OF-INTEREST FILERS 
 

The Political Reform Act of 1974 (Gov. Code, 81000 et seq.) requires each state and local 

government agency to adopt and promulgate a conflict-of-interest code. The Morongo Basin 

Health District has adopted such a code (policy LD-224).  

 

Morongo Basin Healthcare District policy addresses two conflict of interest forms to be 

administered within the District. 

1. The FPPC Statement of Economic Interest requires that the following positions within the 

District complete the form annually. 

▪ Board of Directors 

▪ Chief Executive Officer 

▪ Chief Financial Officer 

▪ Director Business Development 

▪ General Counsel to the District 

▪ Foundation Officers 

2. The second form is required by the Health Services and Resource Administration from whom 

the District receives grant funding. The policy requires all employees, governing board 

members and contracted personnel to annually complete the form. 


